
Valhalla School Foundation 
Charter Board Meeting Highlights 

January 14, 2019 

 
Summarized by P. Gibson, Board Secretary 

 

 

• Meeting convened at 6:40 pm in the Viking Room at the Viking 

Centre. 

• In attendance:  N. Westad, B. Skaksen, P. Gibson, T. Fricke, J. 

Shepelwik, J. Picard, S. Mumert, Mrs. Flint and junior high students 

and parents. 

• Policy F201 Community Use of School Facilities will continue to be 

tabled until the liability issue for non-community groups is clarified. 

• Policies D101, D600, E102, G202, G203 were reviewed. Policies D101, 

D600, G202 and G203 were sent back to committee for further study. 

These policies in their current form can be viewed on the school 

website. 

• A fundraiser is set for April 12, 2019. More details to come. 

• A new lease with the school building owner, Valhalla Heritage Society, 

was signed. 

• A new teacher will be hired to replace Mrs. Flint. 

• Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm. 

• The next regular meeting is 6:30 pm, Wednesday, February 13, 2019. 

The minutes of this meeting will be reviewed and approved with any 

corrections at our February 13th meeting and will be available for 

public viewing. 

 

Want to have a say in the governance of Valhalla Community School? We 

welcome attendance at our meetings and encourage participation on our board or 

committees. Meeting dates are posted on the website calendar and published in 

the newsletter. Contact us at info@valhallacommunityschool.ca if you are 

interested in volunteering as a director or committee member. 
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